
Briarwood Home Owners Association (BHOA)

NOVEMBER 2018 Secretary’s Report

1. Annual dues invoices were mailed, payments have been received.  
Thank you to all who have already paid.  

2. The time is coming near for a BHOA membership meeting.  This is a 
perfect opportunity to address the full membership with any topics or 
concerns.  Historically, we have never matched the attendance numbers 
that we achieved on our first official BHOA meeting, lets improve atten-
dance this time.

3. Landscaping payment was made; deposits were made.  Account bal-
ances as of 30 October 2018 was $3,916.43 in checking and $12,011.74 
in savings.

4. The executive committee is consistently engaged in the topic of improv-
ing the impoverished appearances of the upper neighborhood.  This is a 
perpetual activity for both the City of Georgetown and anyone else who 
is concerned with property values.  Your participation in this activity is 
important.  I would like to provide some contact information for you.

5. To report any issue with the City of Georgetown, there is a “Report an 
Issue” form that has a direct link.  It is a very nice form that has options 
to be anonymous, or not be anonymous, and pictures can also be at-
tached.  The best format would be “not anonymous” and attach a photo 
of the ie: mattress laying in the road for three days.  The “Report an Is-
sue” form creates a “paper trail” to be referenced at a later date if need-
ed.  You can also specifically email the City of Georgetown Code En-
forcement Department.



Report an Issue is at:

https://records.georgetown.org/Forms/SubmitIssue 

There are several places to click on this link on the City of 
Georgetown website

and

Email for the City of Georgetown Code Enforcement is:

codeenforcement@georgetown.org

Thank you,
Alan Kietzer
Secretary, Briarwood Homeowner Association
(956) 874-3555
kkietzer@gmail.com
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